
 

Principal Message for July 10, 2020 

Hello Lake Myra Families!  

We expect to start the school year using a blend of in-person instruction and online instruction. Details are 

outlined on page 5 of the Return-to-Campus Guide for Families. At this time, the governor has not yet made 

a specific recommendation about school calendars. We believe it is critical, however, that you and your child’s 

school have time to plan for the coming year. If the state requires additional calendar changes, we will let you 

know quickly so you can make necessary adjustments. 

K-12 families will have the option to choose the WCPSS Virtual Academy if they are not ready or able to 

return to a school campus. Details are on page 6 of the Return-to-Campus Guide for Families. 

WCPSS has extended the deadline to decline transportation and Virtual Academy Transportation 

Policies to Monday, July 13 at 5 p.m. https://www.wcpss.net/declinebus 

If you were a bus rider last year and you are considering registering for the Virtual Academy but have not 

yet decided, you do not have to decline your seat at this time. If you were a bus rider and do register for 

the Virtual Academy, you will be automatically removed from the transportation system for the first 

semester of school. You will be automatically assigned to the bus again if and when schools reopen on a 

normal schedule with all students in the building. 

 

Virtual Open House dates have been set. On Wednesday, July 15th we will hold Virtual Open House 

at 10:00 am and again at 6:00 pm. I will share the link the day before the event. Information regarding 

re-opening procedures will be discussed. The same information will be presented at both times.  
 

Please check our school website https://www.wcpss.net/lakemyraes for specific grade level Virtual Open 

House event dates and Supply Lists. Information regarding teacher assignments will be released the first 

week of August.  

 

Summer hours will be Mondays from 9-12 and Wednesdays from 1-4. The school will be closed outside 

these hours. Please contact the school if you need a special accommodation. 

 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net. Have a great summer! 

 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 

 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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